
From: Bill
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Opposed to Cap-and-Trade program
Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 12:56:11 PM

Thank you for this opportunity to submit my comments and opposition for the proposed Cap-
and-Trade program. I live in Hillsboro, Oregon with my family, own our home, and we have
some rental property. I believe that the Cap-and-Trade program will increase various fuel costs
and jeopardize jobs in Oregon. I believe that this program will have a negative impact on
Oregon. I will not support those that support this legislation in the next election. I request that
you don't pass LC 19. 

Thank you,

Bill Ray


